
2017-3-25 Minutes of Middlefield Library Board of Trustees  
 
In attendance​: Maryann Walsh, Library Director, Lois Leonard Bell, Christine Bresnahan 
trustees 
 
Marge Batorski sadly passed away last Thursday, March 23. Her funeral and memorial will be 
this coming Wed., March 29, so we will ask the Ukulele Lady to reschedule her program 
scheduled for that day. 
 
April 26 Maryann is doing training 10-3:30 in Marlboro.  Lois is already planning to cover the 
library. 
 
Greg M.’s painting program has been rescheduled to Aug. 2, 6:30-8:30 pm. 
 
We will plan some sort of tribute/memorial to Marge as a library body. 
 
Book group is going well, next meeting will be Sat., April 15 at 10:00 am. 
 
Next meeting will be Mon., April 24 at 4:30 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
Christine Bresnahan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


